From: David Ellis [mailto:David.Ellis@benfinancial.com]

Sent: Friday, June 26, 2009 11:43 AM

To: Comments, Public

Subject: oposition to expanded control and regulation by FINRA

| am very much opposed to FINRA’s attempt to over step there bounds and attempt to step into a
regulatory position that is not there’s. They are a securities regulatory body not a fixed product
regulator. Regulation is currently handled on the state level as it should be and FINRA has no business
stealing more power and adding unreasonable regulations just to give them another avenue to collect
fines.

David Ellis LUTCF
Beneficial Financial Group
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